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19th July, 2021 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR ALL FAMILIES 

After the Premier’s press conference this morning, it was made clear that remote learning would continue 

at least until the end of this week. With cases of Covid now in our community, logic would tell us that we 

could be learning from home for at least a couple of weeks.  

 

Therefore, from Wednesday, 21st July, we will be once again learning online. 

 

Additional resources for your child’s learning, as well as a computer for use at home where necessary, can 

be collected from the school after 12.00pm tomorrow. We ask that families who will need to borrow 

technology from the school make contact with the office to allow us to have it ready to be picked up, along 

with an agreement which will need to be signed before taking the computer.  

On Wednesday, Thursday and Friday the online site will be available and ready to use. A link is below for 

easy access. For the purpose of easing into remote learning, we will start off with slightly less content than 

last year, building on this in coming weeks if necessary, so please be aware that there will not be a full day’s 

work available for each day. Please note, content will not be available until Wednesday. 

 

https://sites.google.com/olshmerbein.catholic.edu.au/olsh-2021-term-3/home-page 

 

Information regarding updates will be communicated through various platforms, including SMS, email, the 

Skoolbag app and the OLSH Facebook page. Teachers will also keep families up to date through the See Saw 

platform. 

We thank you for your support and understanding at this time and as always, are here to support our 

students and families as we navigate these unusual times! If you have any questions or concerns, please do 

not hesitate to ask.  

Yours sincerely 

Narelle Gallagher 
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